
 
4/10-11 
3rd Grade 
FSA Math 
Assessments 
 
 
 
4/12-13 
4th Grade 
FSA Reading 
Assessments 
 
 
 
4/14/17 
Teacher/
Student  
Holiday 
 
 
 
4/18-19 
5th Grade 
FSA Reading 
Assessments 
 
 
4/20/17 
8:30am 
PTAO  
Meeting 

 
 
 
 

FROM THE DESK OF THE PRINCIPAL… 
 

Dear R. B. Hunt Family, 

The St. John’s County School District celebrated Hunt’s Outstanding Volunteer of the 
Year at a reception last night. Kara Tozer, mother of third grader Julianna Tozer, 
represented R. B. Hunt as our adult volunteer of the year.  Kara is an outstanding volunteer 
who is always available to help, her sweet and kind nature make her a pleasure to work with! 
She has chaired our Book Fairs this year, worked countless hours in the media center and 
serves with her husband, Sam Tozer, as our P.T.A.O. treasurer.  I would also like to 
recognize Allison Dubrow, our volunteer coordinator for always making sure our volunteer 
needs are covered.  Allison works behind the scene, but always come through for us! We 
thank all of our extraordinary volunteers for their gift of time. You are what makes our 
school such a great place to learn and grow! 

The Daisy Troop that meets at R. B. Hunt is sponsoring a drive for art materials for SMILE 
camp. Smile Camp is a camp for elementary-aged special needs children. They have placed 
boxes in the front office and hallway for collection of art related materials. A specific list 
will go out on our Peach Jar. The collection will run through April. Please support our Daisy 
Troop and this worthy cause.  

Congratulations to Malakai Stein, Khloe Annis, Sophia Cannata, Bradley Fox, Reef Robinson, 
and Jack Parkey for reading all 15 of the S.S.Y.R.A. books. Also a big high five for Rylan 
Hale, Jordan Guthrie and Chandler DuBrow for becoming part of the “Principal’s Million 
Word Club”. Way to go readers! 

Enjoy the last bit of cool weather! 

 

Amanda S. Garman 

Principal 

HUNT’S 

CATCH– UP 

 

7th, 2017 

Students of the Week 
FIRST GRADE: Will Crevasse, Cayla Mason, Zealand Milton, Gracie Johnston, 

Patric Eskesen, Aum Patel, Tucker Guinn 

SECOND GRADE: Norah Drozd, Bruce Casey, Sam Pulfus, Belle Alford, Ella  

Torboli, Lachlan Stewart, Jazelle Ithier, Cameron Walls, Ava Wilson, Hayden 

Todd, David Wilson 

THIRD GRADE: Ellie Lopez, Rachel Moon, Jayden Cunningham, Bradley Fox, 

Luke Splane, Emry Hogan 

FOURTH GRADE: Reece Peterson, Jack Mainville, Jack Pulfus, Chase Sellers 

FIFTH GRADE: Maleah Garner, Zander Herzog, Avery Black, Malakai Stein, Asher 

Wall, Taylor Steinberg 

ORDER YOUR  

YEARBOOK  

TODAY!!!! 

TIME IS RUNNING 

OUT! 



125 Magnolia Dr., St. Augustine, FL 32080 Phone:  547-7960   Fax:  547-7955 

 

 R .  B .  H U N T  E L E M E N T A R Y  

Lighthouse Café: April 10th-April 13th.  Breakfast is served  

daily 8:00 until 8:25.  Milk is offered with every meal. 

 

Monday– Chicken Quesadilla Max, Max Cheese Sticks & Choice of Marinara Dipping 

Sauce, Chicken Nuggets & Choice of WG Garlic Toast 

Tuesday– Cheese or Pepperoni Calzonettes, Home-style Chicken Sandwich, Mini Corn Dogs 

Wednesday– Chicken Nuggets & Choice of WG Roll, Cheese or Pepperoni Pizza 

Thursday–  Pasta & Meatball Marinara & 

Choice of WG Garlic Toast, Hot Dog, Chicken 

Nuggets & Choice of WG Garlic Toast 

Friday– NO SCHOOL, Student/Teacher  

Holiday 

 

Support your student artist by 
ordering from Square1Art. 

Anything from phone cases to 
beach bags; perfect gifts for 

Mother’s Day & Father’s Day.  
Catalogs with free +stickers  
Coming home soon. On-line 
orders only, due by April 27th. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All student lunches that are dropped off 

will be placed on the stage by the front 

office. If a student is expecting or forgot 

his/her lunch they are to check the 

stage area, if one is not there for them 

they will need to purchase a lunch from 

the 

 cafeteria line.  

 

The front office will no longer call into 

the classrooms concerning lunch  

The following 5th grade  
students, Ben Clark, Meya 

Gordon, and Lana Dauth have 
been selected for the  

Elementary STEM Fair May 
13, 2017:  These students 
had outstanding science fair  

projects.  The purpose of the 
STEM event is to encourage 
and celebrate student inter-
est in STEM, with the prima-

ry goal being to promote  
innovative use of science,  

technology,  
engineering, and mathematics 
to solve real world problems: 

Ben Clark – Static Matic 

Meya Gordon – Feeding  

Habitats of Wading Birds 

Lana Dauth – Sea Walls and 
Beach Erosion 

May 6th Annual Islander Art  

Expo & Creative Cupcake 

 Contest 

 3-6pm 

More prizes this 

year for 2 age groups: 

 K-2 & 3-5 

Mark your Calendars for the next PTAO meeting: Offsite at the Grower’s  

Alliance, Thursday April 20th at 8:45.  

See you There! 


